
To Chair & Members of Planning & Environment Committee, Re 247 Halls Mills Rd The 
owner of 247 Halls Mills Rd has defied City of London . 
He has worked on destroying , a piece of Byron history ,The Red Barn .  
Since August 2019, he has diligently dismantled this structure.  
Despite the order to cover the roof which he had compromised & the Stop Demolition 
order , he continued his plan to destroy this building . 
This is Illegal & Willful Destruction. 
This action is precedent setting for the whole City . Any Heritage or Historical building 
could come under the chainsaw of it’s owner.  
Please follow the LACH recommendation & demand that the owner rebuild completely 
The Red Barn. 
 
To Secretary for PEC, 
Please include this letter on the public agenda for January 20, 2020 meeting . 
 
Byron Residents, 
Larry& Catherine Morrison 
21-1443 Commissioners Rd W 
London 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


